
 

IQAC Meeting with TICS January 20-25, 2021 via google meet 

 

 The IQAC held meetings with Departmental in-charges from January 21-25 in the 

online mode. The following business was transacted:  

 

1. The TICs were asked to encourage their students to join the Research 

Mentoring and Peer Mentoring Programme. 

2. The IQAC Coordinator suggested that Departments organize more Short 

Term Courses, FDPs and Skill Based Counselling Sessions. 

3. Departments that had not submitted Data Templates for the NAAC SSR 

were asked to submit at the earliest.  

4. The Departments apprised the IQAC about the events being planned for the 

upcoming semester and provided details about the ongoing Peer 

Mentoring and Research Mentoring programme in their respective 

departments.  

 

 

  


